
State Road 33 over Green Swamp
Bridge Replacement Design Project

Project ID 240216-7-52-01

Public Information Meeting – August 18, 2016

COMMENT FORM
Please share your comments by writing them down here (additional space on back of form).

Name: 

Address: 

Email: 

Phone: 

If you would like more information about this

project, you may also contact the FDOT Project

Manager, Mr. Naziru Isaac, by mail: 719 S.

Woodland Boulevard, DeLand, Florida 32720,

Phone: 386-943-5547.

Email: Naziru.Isaac@dot.state.fl.us

How to Submit Your Comments:

If you would like your comments to be included in
the public hearing summary, please place this form
in the comments box before you leave this
evening. You may also mail your comments to:

Megan Olivera, FDOT Consultant
Public Involvement Coordinator
Quest Corporation of America
2431 Aloma Avenue, Suite 231

Winter Park, Florida 32792

Or you may email your comments to:
Megan.Olivera@QCAusa.com

Your comments must be postmarked by September
6, 2016 in order to become part of the record for
this meeting.

NOTE: The information you provide on this comment form becomes part of the project files. This information may be provided to 
other individuals who may make a public records request.

Go to www.cflroads.com for more information

mailto:nNaziru.Isaac@dot.state.fl.us
mailto:Megan.Olivera@QCAusa.com


State Road 46 Safety Improvements
from Lake Mary Boulevard (SR 415)

to east of Lake Proctor Court
Project ID 240216-7-52-01

Go to www.cflroads.com for more information

ADDITIONAL COMMENTS

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status.

Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Jennifer

Smith, FDOT District Five Title VI Coordinator by phone at (386) 943-5367, or via email at Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us.

mailto:Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us

